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Worship Service – 10:00 am
===========================================================

  The Lord your God is
 with you,

He is mighty to save.
He will take great delight

 in you,
He will quiet you with 

His love,
He will rejoice over you

 with singing.
Zephaniah 3:17
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  Worship Service
    August 31, 2014

Song Leader. . .Matt Klassen
Pianist. . .Shirley Unrau

Electric Piano. . .Lisa Wall

Worship in Singing
Call to Worship. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Peter Hoeppner

Announcements & Offering
Offertory. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Marla Sanca

Worship in Singing
Children’s Item. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Louise Peters

Message. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Peter Redekopp
   A Pattern for Prayer . . . .Daniel 9:1-19
Closing Song & Prayer

THIS WEEK

Tuesday - Ministerial meeting @ 7:30 pm

 NEXT SUNDAY
  **Sunday School classes resume**
 **Worship Service - 10:40 am**
 
 Message - Peter Redekopp

MISSIONARIES OF THE WEEK:
Tracy and Andrew Dueck, Working with: EMMC/Go Mission! (staff), 
Position: Admin Assistant (Tracy), Home Church: Morrow Gospel Church



MCC is holding their final Relief Sale at the
 Morris Stampede Grounds on Sept. 13, 2014. 

Breakfast starts at 7:00 am. Auction begins at 9:30 am. 

Operation Mobilization Russia:

On behalf of the mission board, as well as OM Russia, we would like to say 
a huge thank you to all who contributed to the fundraiser lunch on July 
6th for Jenya & Yulia.   They, as well as the other Russian families on the 
OM team were overwhelmed with the support and encouragement they 
received. All of the donations given went directly to Jenya and Yulia.  They, 
in return, decided to use these funds to complete a kitchen project in the 
church that was just built there, and then split the remaining support 
evenly among the three main missionary families in Russia. Praise God for 
the generosity of the church and the work that is being done in Russia. 
Please continue to pray for the OM Russian missionaries as they fulfill 
God’s will. Many, many, thanks once again from all of the OM Russia Miss    

From the Sunday School Department:

1. SS classes resume next Sunday, Sept. 7th!
2. Teachers-please pick up your new material in the basement,
   in the first class after the stairs (across from the bathrooms).
3. We are still in need of 3 teachers.
     **One for age Kindergarten           
     **Two for age 7&8  
Please contact Heather if you are willing to serve in this way.



prayer

the world’s greatest wirele! connection.

You are invited to a Fundraising Celebration Gala for Tabor 
Home on October 4th at the Morden Access Event Centre. 

For more information and tickets please contact Joyce Elias. 


